
 
 

JULIETTE BINOCHE AT 43TFF 

The Oscar® Winning Actress is going to attend Torino Film Festival to present her first 
movie as a director and receive the “Stella della Mole” award 

 
 
Juliette Binoche, Oscar® Winning French Actress among the most appreciated and awarded 
in the world, is going to bring to the 43rd Torino Film Festival the Italian premiere of the 
documentary In-I in Motion, in which she is not only the main character but also develops a 
new role: for the first time, Binoche is the director. 
 
To honor a long career, marked by successful productions, the performer of unforgettable films 
such as The Unbearable Lightness of Being, The English Patient and Chocolat, just to mention 
a few, is also going to receive the Stella della Mole award. 
 
For Giulio Base, Director of the Festival: “It will be a great honor to welcome Juliette Binoche. 
In her huge talent coexist elegance and passion, fragility and force, beauty and mystery. Her 
presence will transform Turin into the pulsant heart of this magic”. 
 
The 43rd Torino Film Festival is going to take place from 21st to 29th November 2025. 
 
In In-I in Motion, Juliette Binoche revivals the audacious theatre performance experience in 
In-I, taken on tour all around the world with the choreographer Akram Khan in 2008. At that 
time, she left the film sets to immerge herself in an unknown and at times ruthless world: 
contemporary dance.  
 
Stella della Mole is the cinematographic award given to leading figures from international 
cinema who have contributed significantly to the world of the seventh art. It’s a celebration of 
arthouse cinema and artistic creativity that honors anyone who has left an unforgettable mark 
on a worldwide cinematography panorama. 
 
The Torino Film Festival is powered by the Museo Nazionale del Cinema di Torino and it is 
carried out with the contribution of the Ministero della Cultura - Direzione Generale Cinema e 
Audiovisivo, Regione Piemonte, Città di Torino, Fondazione Compagnia di San Paolo, 
Fondazione CRT.  
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